
Non-Solicitation Policy 
 

 
In order to respect the privacy, security and comfort of all Library users, unauthorized soliciting, 
either in person or with printed material, is strictly prohibited in the University of Rhode Island 
Libraries.  This includes the requesting of money, services, favors, goods, opinions, signatures, 
petitioning, interviewing (oral or pictorial), or selling of any products or service.  For survey 
taking and other exceptions, which must be educational or university-related, apply to the Dean 
of Libraries or the Dean’s designee, directly and in advance, for written approval. 
 
Individuals who wish to place notices in the Library or on Library bulletin boards should contact 
Circulation at (401) 874-8635. Only university-related, non-commercial events will be 
considered for review. 
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